STATEMENT:
ABOUT RATING REQUEST

This text of the statement is approved by the evaluation committee
By decision No. 01 of May 5, 2023

Code of the procedure: LM-TH-GHHXDZB-23/09

The client is the Tumanyan community hall of Lori marz, RA, which is located in Tumanyan, at 1 Central Street, announces a request for quotation, which is carried out in one phase through the electronic procurement system Armeps (www.armeps.am).
As a result of this procedure, the selected participant will be offered to sign a contract for consulting services for technical control of the quality of the works carried out in the community.
                    According to Article 7 of the RA Law "On Procurement", any person, regardless of whether he is a foreign individual, organization or stateless person, has an equal right to participate in this procedure.
The conditions presented to the persons who do not have the right to participate in this procedure, as well as to the participants, are defined in the invitation to this procedure.
The selected participant is determined from the number of participants who have submitted sufficiently evaluated bids on non-price terms, on the principle of giving preference to the participant who submitted the lowest price offer.
The provisions of the World Trade Organization Government Procurement Agreement apply to this procedure.
In the event of a request to issue an invitation in electronic form, the customer shall provide free of charge the issuance of the invitation in electronic form during the working day following the day of receiving the application.
Applications for participation in this procedure must be submitted electronically through the Armeps (www.armeps.am) electronic procurement system by 2023 from the date of publication of this announcement. on May 15, at 11:00. In addition to Armenian, applications can also be submitted in English or Russian.
Bids will be opened electronically through the Armeps e-procurement system starting from the date of publication of this announcement in 2023. on May 15, at 11:00.
The appeal regarding this procedure is carried out in accordance with the procedure established by the RA Law "On Purchases" and the RA Civil Procedure Code.

You can contact Margarit Chatinyan of the evaluation committee to get additional information related to this announcement.
Phone: 093628881
Email mail margarita.chatinyan@yandex.com
Client: Tumanyan Community Hall, Lori Marz, RA
